
 
KAWARTHA PINE RIDGE DISTRICT SCHOOL 
BOARD 
 
Community Representative – Parent Involvement  
Committee  (Clarington)  
 

  
The Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board is seeking a community 
member from the Clarington region, with an interest in public education, to 
serve on its Parent Involvement Committee, effective now until October 2024. 


